



17th November 2022

## Pantomime - The All New Adventures of Peter Pan

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have been given an exciting opportunity, because of our connection with the Theatre Royal, to take the children to see this year's pantomime at a discounted rate. We have only just confirmed that this will be possible and we realise that some of you may have already booked it yourselves. However, this is too good an opportunity to pass up for those children who wouldn't otherwise get the chance.

The full ticket cost per child is £13.50, which is significantly discounted. Please can we ask parents to pay, or contribute, to the cost of the trip on a 'pay as you feel' basis. If the donations made do not meet the cost of the trip the PTA have kindly agreed to fund the balance. We have added an option on parent pay of gifting a ticket to another child or making an additional donation which will be used to support families who are not able to meet the cost. You can either pay through parent pay or bring cash into the school office.

We are sure that all of the children will enjoy this special treat. There are not many occasions where the children get to go to the theatre so this will be a very exciting event.

Key Stage 2 will be going on Friday 9th December for a 10.30am performance. Early Years and KS1 will be going on Tuesday 13th December for a 10.30am performance. We can only get enough tickets for staff but if any parents are able to assist with the walk there and back please let your class teacher know.

The performances last until 1pm so the children will need to have a packed lunch, which will be eaten once we get back to school. If you are in receipt of free school meals or in EYFS/ KS1 the kitchen can provide these if you prefer - please order using the form below before 30<sup>th</sup> November.

https://forms.gle/Qu9HaCWsUnednSrC8





We understand some families may already be going to this pantomime. If you do not wish your child to go with school please let us know by Monday 21st November, and we will make arrangements for them to stay in school.

Kind regards,

Jo Sawyer <u>j.sawyer@ebor.academy</u> Head teacher

